Gy of Columbus Department of Public Utilities

Mayor Michael B. Coleman Tatyana Arsh, P.E. Director

MEMORANDUM
TO: Paul R. Rakosky
Director, Department of Finance and Management

(e
FROM: Tanya Arsh, PE. 7/ /3
Director, Department of Public Utilities

DATE October 11, 2011
SUBJECT: Recommendation for: SA004037, Motorola Communication System

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on August 4, 2011 for the purchase of a Motorola Communication System. Two @)
bids were received.

After review of the bids, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends an award be made to Electrocomm Columbus
Corp. (31-1614266} in the total amount of $66,497.23 as the lowest, responsive and responsible bid.

Legislation will be prepared to award a contract to the above bidder for this purchase and installation in the total amount of
$66,497.23

Should you bave any question please contact Debbie Ioia at 645-6276.

Pc: Jeff Bartoe
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